C\k Operations Memorandum

To: CVG Airlines and Airport Tenants
From: Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience
Subject: CVG Centre Parking

Date: September 23, 2015

The Offices at 77 Comair Boulevard have been renamed to CVG Centre.

As a reminder, effective Monday, September 21, 2015, the ID department started operating in
the CVG Centre.

Effective, September 28, the Kenton County Airport Board Administrative Offices will be
located in the CVG Centre. lllustrated below are directions to the CVG Centre and a
designated parking layout for your reference.
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